dheough the poetals of the past we view the future.
Feb. 13, 2009

Prof. Brent DeWitt
P O Box 2340
Sarasota, FL 34230

Dear Professor DeWitt:

I can’t begin to tell you how much we all enjoyed your Punch and Judy
shows last Sunday at our First Annual History Day in the Park event!

Each time I made my rounds of the Phillippi Park, your audiences got
bigger and bigger, and more rapt! I am sure that the parents enjoyed your
shows just as much as the enthralled children did.

I’'m sorry that you will be out of town on March 14th, We all wanted you
to make another appearance for us, at our Grand Opening of the Crocker
Church and the Bidwell House that day.

Please keep us in mind for next Feb. when we plan to do an even better
2nd Annual HDitP event. We learned lots from this year’s festivity and I'll plan
to put you farther away from the musicians, so you’ll not be competing with
them next year!
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Thanks again and have a great summer! '\‘)

Sincerely,

Cz G K1
Jane Kirschner-Tuccillo, Chair
History Day in the Park - 2009
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